
Diary Dates 

For Parents  

 

Coming Soon….. 

 

Closed 1st May—Bank 

Holiday  

 

Closed  Voting 4th May  

 

Closed 8th May-Kings    

Coronation 

 

May Half-Term  

29th May - 2nd June  

 

Inset Day  

Monday 5th June  

 

Last Day of School  

Friday 21st July  

 

For dates over the year 

please visit the website 

https://www.kingsfield.staff

s.sch.uk/calendar/ 

 

 

 

28th April 2023  Part of the   

Visit our Twitter page for more pictures of this week’s events @KingsfieldSch 

Also follow us on Facebook @kingsfieldfirstschool 

Kings Coronation  

On Friday 5
th
 May we will be celebrating the Kings Coronation by coming 

dressed in red, white and blue, re-enacting the ceremony, making 
crowns, having a lunchtime street party (weather permitting), and           

creating special coronation artwork.  For this day the kitchen will be     
offering a special coronation picnic menu which all children will be able to 
eat outside, no hot food will be available on this day. Children can either 

order this picnic or bring their own sandwiches. The PTFA have also    
purchased a special commemoration gift for the children to take home on 

this day.   

Reminder Dates  
 

School is closed on the following dates: 

Monday 1st May—Bank Holiday  

Thursday 4th May– Closed for voting  

Monday 8th May—Bank Holiday Kings Coronation  

Forth Coming Trip—Year 1 Blue planet Thursday 25th May  

Biddulph Schools Pupil Forum  

Lucas an Eden attended a 

meeting at The Town Hall 

this week along with other 

pupils from local schools. 

Pupils were able to ask 

Sargent Jamie and PCSO 

Josh questions  

regarding policing in the 

Staffordshire Moorlands. 

The highlight of the day 

was being able to sit in the 

police car!  



A huge WELL DONE to the following  children who were awarded a  
golden ticket this week and chose a prize from the golden chest:-  

Evelyn Mitchell, Chloe Bennett, Carly Walker, Matthew Merrill,  

Lilly Mai Swift  

House Points  

Mars—422    Jupiter –510  

Earth - 789  Saturn –668  

 

This weeks winners are:  

Earth        

School Attendance last week was 96.9% 

Class attendance was:- 

Busy Bees—94 %       Clever Caterpillars—100 % 

Terrific Tigers— 97.9%    Charming Cheetahs —95.6% 

Learning Lions—99.5%  Perfect Panthers—98.1% 

Wise Owls—96.2%     Super Squirrels—98.2%  Fantastic Foxes—93.8%   
 

Congratulations goes to:-  Clever Caterpillars 

 School target is 97.5 

Star of the Week  

Busy Bees - Cody Lee 

Clever Caterpillars - Freddie Robinson  

Charming Cheetahs - Harley Tuttle 

Terrific Tigers–  Oliver Williams  

Perfect Panthers - Aimee Pierpoint  

Learning Lions - Jaxx-Luka Flatley  

Wise Owls—Verity Hill 

Super Squirrels - Luca Byrom  

Fantastic Foxes– Matilda Knapper  

Awesome Award 

Busy Bees - Baylee Ribbans 

Clever Caterpillars -  Elina  Lychman  

Charming Cheetahs -  Natasha Robinson  

Terrific Tigers -  Isabelle Barber  

Perfect Panthers -  Oakley Roden  

Learning Lions – Dre Zake  

Wise Owls -  Henry Potlethwaite  

Super Squirrels - Millie Carr 

Fantastic Foxes– Matthew Merrill 

Thoughtful Friend 

Busy Bees - Rosie Quirk 

Clever Caterpillars -  Harry Salmon  

Charming Cheetahs – Amelia Allen  

Terrific Tigers -  Dylan Hulme -Kell 

Perfect Panthers -  Layla Gartside  

Learning Lions - Alice Smith  

Wise Owls -  Joshua Walley  

Super Squirrels - Leo Cristini 

Fantastic Foxes– Grace Hudson  

Kool Kids  

If you have any unwanted toys/ board games that need a home please 

could you drop them into the main office for Kool Kids .  

TTRockstars   

Battle of the bands, this weeks 

winners goes to :  

Super Squirrels with: 85 

points  

 

100% Attendance spot prize for this week goes to: Archie Jewess 

Picture News….  

This week's discussion is all about how 
we learn. Lots of good discussion about 
the different ways people learn, learning 

new skills, rules, how to calculate. 
Some people need to read it, some 

people need to see it & some need time 
to think about it and keep going over 

things until they stick.  

 

Strike Action  
 

School is not effected 
by the strike action due 

to take place on 2nd 
May.  

Our next PTFA meeting will be on Wednesday 10th May 

at 2:30pm.  We will be discussing ideas for our              

upcoming Summer Fayre.  Everyone is welcome and we 

hope to see you there! 





ParentPay  

Please ensure all debts on your ParentPay account are cleared at 

the end of every week.  

A reminder that any debts over £20 could result in loss of 

use of the school facilities. It is important to set up your 

ParentPay account as useful whole-school information is sent out 

this way.  

Change to the Lunch Menu WC 1st April Only  
 

Tuesday 2nd May—Pizza and Chow Mein  

Wed 3rd May—Fish Fingers, Dippers and Chips  

Friday 5th May– Coronation Celebration, Sandwiches only  

(no hot dinners will be provided on this day)  



Year 2 had a fabulous time at Jodrell Bank last Friday. They learnt all about 
space, they explored a range of activities and learnt lots of exciting facts!  

 



Bed Time Story  
 

This week Early Years were treated to a bedtime story with Mrs Cheetham! 

We went home and came back in our pyjamas! 

We had a lovely cosy half hour reading The Gruffalo and Once upon a Bedtime! The hot 
chocolate and cookies went down well too! Thank you for coming along! Hope you enjoy your 

book at home too. 

 

 

Online Safety  

Kingsfield are lucky to have access to National Online Safety. This provides both staff 
and parents with a wealth of information and resources on how we can best support 
our children in the ever growing world of technology. Some new courses and content 

has been added to the Kingsfield Parents watchlist. We would be hugely appreciative if 
you could log on and watch the videos assigned. 

Please use the link below to access National Online Safety 

https://nationalonlinesafety.com/enrol/kingsfield-first-school 

 

Reception Forest School 
 

Due to the school closure on Thursday 4th May for voting, Reception will have 
their first Forest School session on Friday 5th May. On that Friday we will be 

having a Coronation Street Party on the school playground which the children 
are being asked to come in red, white and blue. Therefore, please can you put 
your child’s Forest School clothes in a named bag for them to change into after 

dinner. A letter has been sent out with further Forest School dates on.  

 

Mrs Cheetham and Mrs Seymore  

https://nationalonlinesafety.com/enrol/kingsfield-first-school


Year 4 Leavers Hoodies  

Kingsfield First School  

Leavers Hoodies 2023  

Due to a technical issue you cannot select collect from school, if you select   
collect from Tunstall they will be delivered to school.  




